From: Don Williams (daw98506@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

To: Records Management (UTC)
Subject: Public Comment on Docket # U-200281
Date: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 4:14:51 PM

External Email
Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission,

Utilities are more essential than ever to struggling people. We are struggling. We will recovery more quickly and
with less trauma if we take care of our vulnerable neighbors now.

Thank you

I am writing to ask the Utilities and Transportation Commission extend the moratorium on utility shut offs until at
least September.

Sincerely,

Don Williams

4910 Cushman Rd NE
Olympia, WA 98506
daw98506@gmail.com
(360) 943-6681

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.
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